

English Newsletter Spring Term 2

The School Library:

Many thanks for all the lovely donations; these have now been labelled and are in the School Library for your children to enjoy. We are still quite short of good quality non-fiction books; if you do have any books that are no longer needed please bring them into school – we'll give them a good home!

The Book Fair:

At the end of half-term your child should have come home with a World Book Day token and a leaflet for the Book Fair. The Book Fair will take place in the School Hall on Thursday and Friday this week and on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week. The children will be able to redeem their World Book Day token against the cost of any book sold at the Book Fair. As you may be aware, a proportion of the monies raised at the Book Fair is given to the school, enabling us to buy even more lovely resources for your children.

World Book Day:

On Thursday 2nd March the children will enjoy African storytelling workshops with 'The Cow-foot Prince'. Friday 3rd March is our 'Bedtime Story Day'. The children can come to school in pyjamas/onesies and bring in their favourite bedtime story to share. Maybe they'd like to bring a favourite cuddly toy too? I wonder what the staff will wear?

The Reading Spine:

These books have now arrived in school ready for your children to enjoy.

Mrs Osborne

English Co-ordinator